March 17, 2020

Re: April 4" Primary Election

Dear Puyallup Tribal Members/Voters:

In light of the Corona Virus (“COVID-19), the Tribal Council is

enacting the following social distancing measures in the upcoming primary
election scheduled for April 4, 2020:
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The Primary Election will be moved to Chief Leschi School located at
5625 52" Street East, Puyallup, WA 98731. Voters will drive up to
vote to protect all members from infection;

“No campaign” zones will be in effect and clearly demarcated, and no
food will be allowed at the polling sites this year;

No walk-up voting will be allowed;

The polling site will be disinfected/sanitized regularly;

Hours for the election will remain from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m;
Elders living in assisted living facilities will receive drop-off ballots
with stamped, return envelopes to be delivered by a designated
member of the Election Board; and

No campaigning materials will be allowed in the voting zone including
campaigning bumper stickers which will be covered up by Security.

If you have further questions, please contact the Election Board at
ElectionBoard@puyalluptribe-nsn.gov. If more social distancing measures

are enacted, Tribal members will be immediately notified. Stay safe.

Sincerely,

Tt

David Z. Bean
Puyallup Tribal Chairman
Puyallup Tribal Council

3009 East Portland Ave. . Tacoma, Washington 98404 . 253/597-6200
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